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Priority 1 – Training
• Increase training budget to meet all training requirements.  The officers are required to receive 

84 hours of continuing training every two years at a minimum.  With new legislative changes, 
additional training will be required.

Priority 2 – CAD Computer
• Laptop computer for dispatch for use with CAD (Computer Aided Dispatch).  This will allow the 

officer to access the CAD out in the field.  

Priority 3 – Computer and Software for Truck Inspection Program
• Laptop and software for trained officers to perform electronic truck inspections ODOT has 

moved to electronic reporting for all truck inspections.

Priority 4 – Firearms
• Increase firearms budget due to increase cost of ammo. 


